
 

 

      

 

Managers’ report 

September 15, 2018 

 

• Thank you to the pervious board and welcome new board members.  We look forward to 

another great year. 

• All maintenance fees are up to date.  You will receive a “reminder” in your email each month.  

if you have paid in full, sent a check in or have automatic withdrawals please disregard this 

email.  If you are past due the office will contact, you directly. 

• Units 317 and 103 sold at the end of August.  

• Welcome new owners.  103 Trent and Marilyn Hamilton and 317 Matthew and Cecilia Kelly 

•  If you are thinking of selling please contact Meredith or the office to get her information.  

•  Units for sale:  

unit 111 $235,000  

Unit 110 $211,000 

Unit 102 $315,000 


